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As communicated on May 3, 2021, DDD is updating its claims system in order to be compliant with state and 
federal regulations. This includes the use of the Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) and 
standard Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) claims forms. The first phase of this project will be 
implemented on September 1, 2021. 

Many Qualified Vendors and Providers are already familiar with ICD-10 diagnostic codes and should continue 
using the appropriate code when submitting claims, particularly for TPL services using the most appropriate 
diagnosis for the service setting. DDD is providing the member’s DDD eligibility ICD-10 code for those providers 
not currently using ICD-10 diagnostic codes for services like Attendant Care, Habilitation or Respite. Each 
member’s ICD-10 diagnostic code will be published on the PBS Vendor Detail Report for easy reference. 
Qualified Vendors and Providers should not include the decimal, just use the letter and numbers (e.g., F840, 
G40909, G809, or R6250) for implementation on the DDD Uniform Billing template up to September 1, 2021, 
or on the CMS claims forms (CMS1500 and 837P) after September 1, 2021. 

Claims that do not include a diagnostic code will be rejected if they are submitted after September 1, 2021. 

https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/050321_Diagnosis_Information_for_New_Claims_Processing_System_and_EVV.pdf?time=1620763214356

